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Public Information 
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Ref: HTW/12/82/PMB930/ME  

For immediate release 

13 January 2025 

Bradwell: Blackbird Close – Puffin Crossing, Traffic Lights Replacement  

The replacement of the traffic lights at the Puffin crossing on Blackbird Close adjacent to Morrisons is due to start 
on 27 January 2025. The work is expected to take 4 days to complete, weather permitting.  

This is part of a countywide traffic light replacement programme which involves updating traffic lights where 
necessary to ensure that they continue to meet current standards and work reliably and efficiently. 

A temporary crossing will be in place while the existing lights are off for replacement. The work will involve the 
removal and replacement of the traffic lights with new equipment, including underground ducting and cabling. 

The County Council thanks people for their patience while this traffic light replacement work is carried out. 

The work which will cost £30,000, will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s Infrastructure Department and 
their contractors. 

For further information 

Mike Crouch, Project Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 

Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council website at 
www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative format or in a different language please contact 0344 
800 8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to help. 
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